Department of Education
P. O. BOX 2120
Richmond, Virginia 23218-2120

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 240-24

DATE:	April 5, 2024

TO:		CTE Administrators

FROM:	Dr. J. Anthony Williams, Director
Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT:	Pre-Registration for Career and Technical Education (CTE) Experience Works 2024: Pathways for the Future Conference 

The Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education is pleased to offer a live virtual professional development opportunity for CTE High-Quality Work-Based Learning (HQWBL) stakeholders, “CTE Experience Works 2024: Pathways for the Future,” to be held on June 26-27, 2024, from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. each day. The targeted audience includes CTE Work-Based Learning (WBL) coordinators, CTE teachers, administrators, school counselors, career coaches, and business and industry leaders. 

Online pre-registration is open, and there is no registration fee to attend. Please refer to Attachment A to review the tentative conference agenda. After your pre-registration is received, additional information regarding workshop sessions will be forthcoming. 

If you have questions, please contact Sharon Acuff, Program Administration and Workforce Development Coordinator, Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education, at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 625-3592.
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Attachment

A. Tentative Agenda for the CTE Experience Works 2024: Pathways for the Future

